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From: Tamra Mabbott <tmabbott@co.morrow.or.us>  
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 4:57 PM 
To: KOWITZ Chris C * WRD <Chris.C.KOWITZ@water.oregon.gov> 
Cc: Michaela Ramirez <mramirez@co.morrow.or.us> 
Subject: RE: Percheron Rezone 

This is very helpful Chris.  Thank you.  

From: KOWITZ Chris C * WRD <Chris.C.KOWITZ@water.oregon.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 4:45 PM 
To: Tamra Mabbott <tmabbott@co.morrow.or.us> 
Cc: Michaela Ramirez <mramirez@co.morrow.or.us> 
Subject: RE: Percheron Rezone 

 STOP and VERIFY  This message came from outside of Morrow County Gov 

Hi Tamra, 

The Port of Morrow can deliver municipal water anywhere within their service boundary (Morrow County) for any 
purposes that are usual and ordinary for municipal use (OAR 690-300): 
 "Municipal Water Use" means the delivery and use of water through the water service system of a municipal corporation 
for all water uses usual and ordinary to such systems. Examples of these water uses shall include but are not limited to 
domestic water use, irrigation of lawns and gardens, commercial water use, industrial water use, fire protection, irrigation 
and other water uses in park and recreation facilities, and street washing. Such uses shall not include generation of 
hydroelectric power.

For this review, I would ask that the Port and the project proponent identify which POM water right is going to supply 
the municipal water to that we can ensure its use fits with this proposal.   

Please let me know if you need anything else from OWRD. 

Thanks, 
Chris 

Chris Kowitz 
North Central Region Manager 

Oregon Water Resources Department 

116 SE Dorion Ave | Pendleton, OR 97801 

Phone: (541) 278-5456 | Cell: (971) 600-6137 

https://www.oregon.gov/owrd/
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From: Tamra Mabbott <tmabbott@co.morrow.or.us>  
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 9:44 AM 
To: KOWITZ Chris C * WRD <Chris.C.KOWITZ@water.oregon.gov> 
Cc: Michaela Ramirez <mramirez@co.morrow.or.us> 
Subject: Percheron Rezone 

Chris – attached are the two letters from Port of Morrow.  The original application was a letter of intent and the second 
is an executed letter of intent.   
Below is a link to the entire application and packet.  
Appreciate your review of this.  
Tamra 

https://www.co.morrow.or.us/sites/default/files/fileattachments/planning/page/16669/june_27th_pc_exhibits_.pdf
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